
 
 

Sarajevo, 18.June 2022.godine 

 

Subject: Deepest Condolences for the Loss of Rev. Prof. Dr. Hab Michał Droždž 

 

Dear Faculty and Students of the Department of Human Science at the Pontifical University 

of John Paul II in Krakow, 

 

It is with a heavy heart that I write this letter on behalf of the Faculty of Political Sciences at 

the University of Sarajevo. The news of the sad demise of Rev. Prof. Dr. Hab Michał Droždž, 

the esteemed dean of your Department of Human Science, has deeply grieved us all. 

From my personal encounters with Prof. Droždž, I had the privilege to experience his wisdom 

and visionary leadership firsthand. Our discussions on institutional cooperation were always 

fruitful and inspiring, a testament to his profound understanding of academia and dedication 

to the betterment of education. 

The loss of such an exceptional figure is not only a blow to your university, but to the entire 

academic community. Prof. Droždž's tireless efforts in human science and his unwavering 

commitment to the pursuit of knowledge and truth were truly remarkable.  

In these times of sorrow, our thoughts and prayers are with you all. We stand in solidarity 

with you, sharing in your grief and mourning the loss of a great leader, scholar, and friend.  

Please accept our deepest condolences, as we remember and honor the life and contributions 

of Rev. Prof. Dr. Hab Michał Droždž. May his soul rest in eternal peace, and may you find 

solace in the memories of his illustrious life and service to academia. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Prof. dr.sc. Sead Turčalo, dean 

_________________________ 


